
It's Recorder Time!! 
All students in 3rd & 4th Grade will need to bring a soprano recorder, a 
two pocket folder and a pencil to school for music class starting in 
Trimester 3! 
 
Your first day of recorder will be: 
3rd Grade:  
3C- Tuesday, March 15 
3M- Monday, March 21 
 
4th Grade: 
4L- Thursday, March 17 
4R- Friday, March 18 
  
Where to Get a Recorder: The recommended brand is Yamaha, which 
you can find at the following locations: 
 
Music and Arts Center- Locations include Springfield, Oakton, Burke, 
Mclean and more. Please visit musicarts.com for inquiries. 
 
Twinbrooke Music- Located in the Twinbrooke Shopping Center. Please 
visit Themusicstores.com for inquiries. 
 
Amazon.com- Search "Yamaha soprano recorder." 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Toussaint. 
atoussaint@holyspiritflames.org 
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